
Invitation to the Peace Palace Library Commemorative 
Lecture  

In honor of Bertha von Suttner (1843-1914) 

Tuesday, June 24th, 2014 from 17.00 hrs until 19.30 hrs 

Great Hall of Justice, Peace Palace, The Hague 

  

 

 

The Peace Palace Library is pleased to present the Commemoration Lecture ‘Bertha von 
Suttner; ‘A Peaceful Warrior in The Hague’, on June 24, 2014.  

This month marks the centenary of the death of Bertha von Suttner, the 19th century Austrian 
peace activist, bestselling author of ‘Die Waffen Nieder’ and the first female recipient of the 
Nobel Peace Prize in 1905. During her life, Bertha von Suttner became one of the leading 
figures in the international peace movement and played a significant role in helping the 
Peace Palace come in to existence. Last year, during the Peace Palace Centenary 
celebrations, the Dutch Carnegie Foundation honored Bertha von Suttner for her important 
role in the history of the Peace Palace with two busts, one in the main hall of the Peace 
Palace and a second bust in City Hall as a gift to the municipality of The Hague.  

The Peace Palace Library cordially invites everyone to attend this commemoration 
lecture to celebrate her life, her work & her legacy.  

The program for the evening will be as follows: 

17.00  Doors open / coffee & tea 

17.30  Opening Remarks by Candice Alihusain LL.M, Coordinator of the Reading Room of 
the Peace Palace Library.  

17.45  Remarks by Dr. Hope Elizabeth May, Professor of Philosophy, Central Michigan 
University, USA 

18.15  Remarks by Dr. Christa Hämmerle, Professor of History, University of Vienna, Austria 

18.45  Remarks by Dr. Anne Synnøve Simensen, Norwegian author of the book ‘Kvinnen 
bak fredsprisen : historien om Bertha von Suttner og Alfred Nobel’ (2012).  

19.15  Q & A 

 

To attend this lecture, registration as well as an admission fee of 5 Euro is required.  

Please register by sending an email to: 

lectures@peacepalacelibrary.nl 



 

We wish to remind you that you are required to bring a valid ID (passport, driving 
license).Without and ID, you will not be able to enter the Peace Palace premisses.  

For more information on this Library Lecture, please visit www.peacepalacelibrary.nl. 

For more information on Bertha von Suttner, please visit www.berthavonsuttner.com. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could attend this event.  

 

Sincerely  

 

Jeroen Vervliet 

Director of the Peace Palace Library  

 

 

 

 

 


